From the Chief Medical Officer
Dr Henrietta Campbell CB

Mrs Crawford



Castle Buildings
Stormont Estate
Belfast BT4 3SQ

Tel: Fax: Email:

Your Ref: Our Ref:

Date: 9 April 2004

Dear Mrs Crawford

During a recent interview I was asked questions about the treatment your little daughter, Lucy, received at Erne Hospital. If it would be helpful to you and your husband I would be very happy to meet with you.

If you would-like to take up this offer please ring my Secretary, Alison on

Yours sincerely

Dr Henrietta Campbell